
ST MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOLS TRUST – STRUCTURE OF THE GOVERNING BODY 2023-24 
 

Trustees / Directors 

Linda O’Callaghan (CEO), Marcella Touray, Neil Farmer, Jannine Stebbings, Victoria Mitchell 

 
Governors 

Jannine Stebbings (Chair of Governors), Hugh Keast (Chair of Safeguarding), Neil Farmer (Vice Chair and Chair of Learning and Wellbeing Committee), 
Marcella Touray, Christopher Harwood (Chair of Admissions), Linda O’Callaghan (CEO), Eleanor Goodman (Staff Governor), Ismael Diez Perez (Foundation 
Governor), Gillian Joseph (Foundation Governor), Margaret Fuller (Staff Governor), Dorota Ramos (Chair of Resources), Mrs Bridget Saunders 
(Foundation Governor),  Andrew McDonald (Head of School), Victoria Mitchell (Head of School). 

 

Committees 

Learning and Well-being Safeguarding Resources Admissions 

Neil Farmer (Chair) 
Eleanor Goodman 
Christopher Harwood 
Linda O’Callaghan 
Bridget Saunders 
Jannine Stebbings 

Hugh Keast (Chair) 
Ismael Diez Perez 
Margaret Fuller 
Eleanor Goodman  
Linda O’Callaghan 
Jannine Stebbings 

Dorota Ramos (Chair) 
Gillian Joseph 
Hugh Keast  
Linda O’Callaghan 
Jannine Stebbings 
Marcella Touray 

Christopher Harwood (Chair) 
Linda O’Callaghan  
Jannine Stebbings 
Dorota Ramos (temporary absence) 
 

This Committee has oversight of the 
curriculum and is responsible for all 
aspects relating to the school 
curriculum and wellbeing related to 
the curriculum including curriculum 
policies. 

This Committee is responsible for all 
safeguarding matters including child 
protection and health and safety. 
This also includes all health and 
safety and safeguarding policies. 
This committee also oversees 
Looked After Children. 

This Committee is responsible for all 
areas of school finance and staffing 
including all policies relating to 
finance and staffing. 

This Committee is responsible for 
admissions across both schools. This 
includes in year admissions and all 
policies relating to school 
admissions. 

 

If you wish to request a copy of the Governing Body minutes, please contact the School Office. There will be a charge for photocopying. 

 


